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WELCOME

Welcome to all our new
members who recently
moved into the Seneca
Lake Club Reservation.

We hope you will soon
enjoy the beach, the
playground, fishing off
the docks, or spending
time at one of the
club’s activities and

events.

Reserve the Pavilion

Spring to Fall

Any member in good standing
can reserve the use of the club
pavilion for a private event.

Those using the pavilion are
asked to thoroughly clean up
and leave the facility as you
found it. A checklist is
provided with instructions.

To make your reservation,
complete the request form on
Senecalakeclub.org

Reservations are on a first
come first serve basis. There
is a refundable deposit.

ID badges

ID badges were issued last Spring
to all members in good standing.
Keep these badges for next year.
We will provide a sticker with
current year.

Dues

Annual dues for upcoming Season
are due by end of every October
to avoid the late fee.

Activities Coordinator

We are pleased to announce
Marsha Wong has volunteered to
be our new Activities Coordinator.
If you would like to learn more
about upcoming activities and
volunteering opportunities, please
reach out to
marsha.wongrn@gmail.com

Volunteering

We are always looking for as many
volunteers to help with projects
that we can. If you’re able to lend
a hand or a have a specific skill
that you’d like to offer, please
contact senecalakeclub@gmail.com

Clubs to Join

SLC Legends - meetings and ideas
are ongoing. To learn more:
revmlewis@yahoo.com

Corn Hole - Fridays at 6:00pm.
Just stop by to learn more about
the teams established and how to
join.
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Halloween Meet and Treat was a great success!
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A campout was planned for September. Although many were not ready for
an all night outdoor adventure, all enjoyed the campfire and family time.

Boats/Watercraft

e Gas powered
watercraft/boats are
prohibited

e All watercraft/boats
must be registered

e Watercraft/boats are
to be launched from
the left side of the
dock

e Watercraft/boats may
not be docked on the
beach

A reminder of the rules of
fishing and boating at
Seneca Lake

Fishing

e Seneca Lake is a catch
and release lake. All
fish caught must be
released back into the
lake and unharmed

e Fishing is prohibited
within the roped off
areas

e |ce Fishing is always
prohibited

Boats/Watercraft

Personal floatation
devices are required
for each boater

Register your boat every
Spring

All boats stored on the
beach boat racks must be
registered with The Seneca
Lake Club and require an
annual $20.00 fee per
boat.

Boat decals will be
provided to those
registered and must be
placed on the side of the
boat facing the beach so
that we can easily identify.

To register your boat(s),
please request a boat
registration form at:
senecalakeclub@gmail.com
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Seneca Lake Club
Facebook Group
is ready....

Details for joining will
be sent to members
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THE SENECA LAKE CLUB LEGENDS (SLL)

The Seneca Lake Legends (SLL) had a wine and pizza event with current and former residents.
Everyone had a great time looking at photos from the early years of Seneca Lake and sharing stories.

Some ideas for future get togethers:

a book club, game nights (or game afternoons), walking/hiking, shows in NYC, dancing at VFW.
Please spread the word to anyone who might like to join SLL.

Feel free to contact: revmlewis@yahoo.com

No age restriction!
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Water Testing/Goose Patrol

During the Swimming Season, water tests are conducted weekly to ensure that our water is clean
and safe to swim in. There is a signup genius for the weekly calendar to anyone interested in
volunteering. Over the last several years Seneca Lake has had the cleanest water in Sussex County.

Lake Front homes should deter Goose inhabitants as an Adult Geese poops 2lbs per Goose per day
and this eventually washes into the Lake and raises bacteria counts. Please grow your grass high on
the waterfront- install barriers (Strings and Fences) and deter Geese from making your lawn a meal
and poop sanctuary.

Chasing Geese off your property (approach banging a pot or clapping your hands) is also helpful as
they are inherently lazy and will go to a Lake or Pond where they are not bothered - which is a win-
win for both the Geese and Seneca Lake.

Thank you all for your assistance and look forward to another great Season at Seneca Lake!

Volunteers

On Behalf of the Board Members, thank you to everyone that volunteers throughout the
Seasons to make our community one of pride of ownership that many are eager to join!
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Seneca Lake Club Reservation Rules

« Seneca Lake Club identification cards must be on display while on club property.

« Club property is closed from 10pm until sunrise except where it is officially authorized.

« No one under the age of 16 is allowed on the beach without a parent/guardian present.

« Overnight parking is prohibited unless approved by the board.

« No mopeds, power driven recreation vehicles or motor vehicles are to be operated on the land or water of
Club property unless for emergency operations or Club purposes

« No ball playing on the beach area when bathers are present.

« No bike riding on beach or grassy areas.

« Inthe event that a minor is causing damage or creating a nuisance on Club property, an Active Member is
authorized to order him/her to vacate the premises and not to return without a parent/guardian.

« Glass containers or apparatuses of any kind are prohibited except in food and drink areas.

« Pick up all trash in your area and place it in the appropriate receptacle.

. Abide by all local, State or federal epidemic guidelines regarding social distancing, personal hygiene, etc.

« No one is permitted on the concrete spillway or in the stream except for authorized maintenance or repair
activities.

« Use of the pavilion for parties is by reservation only.

Swimming and Bathing

« No Lifeguard on Duty. Swimming is at your own risk.

« Do not enter the water if you are experiencing or recovering from diarrhea or have had any signs or
symptoms of a gastrointestinal (stomach) disease in the past seven days.

« Conduct which endangers the safety and comfort of others shall be prohibited.

« No swimming beyond the floating dock or outside of the buoys.

« No diving anywhere including from the floating dock.

« Outdoor bathing shall be prohibited during an electrical storm and all guests should seek shelter.

« Persons suspected of being under the influence of drugs or alcohol are prohibited from entering the water.

« Nude sunbathing or swimming is prohibited

« Children should be encouraged to use the restroom before entering the water. Immediately report any
"accidents" you observe in the bathing waters to the beach supervisor or board member.

« All children in diapers must wear diapers specially designed for immersion in water (such as swimming
diapers). Do not wash out soiled diapers in the bathing water.

« No animals, except for service animals, shall be allowed in the on the lake property or in the water

« Water toys and flotation devices are allowed. Check the intended age, weight ranges and use of water toys
and flotation devices to ensure safe use. Substitutes such as water wings, swim rings, inflatable toys and
other items designed for water recreation cannot replace responsible adult supervision.

There is a fully equipped First Aid box and AED device in the clubhouse garage, marked by the first aid signage.
There is also a cell phone by the first aid box and is to be used for emergency situations

It is a County Health Department mandate that the clubhouse garage door is opened when you are on the
beach. Opening the garage door is done using the key found in the lock box which can be opened using the SLC
Code. If you do not have the code, please email senecalakeclub@gmail.com.

If you are the last person on the beach when leaving, please close and lock the garage door
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Seneca Lake is proud to present...

Merchandise will soon

be available for sale.

The logo is based on the Seneca Lake

Club original and historical Swan Design.
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